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As a result of COVID-19, the 2020 Canada Post E-commerce Innovation Awards are cancelled.

The Canada Post E-commerce Innovation
Awards bring together hundreds of award
nominees, sponsors, judges and supporters,
as well as many staff members at the Awards
venue. As a result, Canada Post can’t be
certain of everyone’s safety.

For that reason, the company made the
difficult decision to cancel the awards this
year. Canada Post will continue to champion
businesses large and small, and the Awards
will return in 2021.

Source: Canada Post
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